
From: George Romagnoli <GRomagnoli@ArbourValley.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2021 10:28 AM 
To: Jean Salmonsen <Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: Comment on HOME 
 

Jean 
 
I am not sure if you are accepting comments on the HOME Program, but I would like to make 
the following comment: 
 
22 out of 67 counties receive HOME funding. 2 cities that are in non-HOME entitlement 
counties are also receiving HOME funds 
 
That leaves a lot of counties that do not receive HOME funding. There were (I am not sure if 
there still are) cities that were CDBG small cities in HOME entitlement counties that were not 
part of the local HOME consortium. 
 
The State of Florida receives the money for all of them, but FHFC restricts HOME funding to 
only small counties. That means that a lot of communities that are contributing to the funding 
the state receives are not eligible to receive any of that funding. 
 
I ask the Corporation to review this policy to allow other communities besides small counties to 
receive HOME funding - perhaps a proportional split between small and medium counties 
based on the funding that you receive 
 
Thank you 
 
 

George Romagnoli, AICP  

Regional Director of Development  

Arbour Valley Communities  

P.O. Box 1415  

New Port Richey, FL 34656  

  

(727) 992-2755  

mailto:GRomagnoli@ArbourValley.com
mailto:Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org


  

 

  

 

http://www.arbourvalley.com/  

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/LiFZCYExBJuE8Z2t0TJWR/

